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As a physical therapist I see first hand how beneficial it would be to both practitioners 

and patients to have more autonomy for PTs. We have doctorate level education and 

are fully capable of screening patients and referring out when they require 

assessment/treatment outside of our scope. Please pass this bill to improve 

efficiency and patient care!!  


